
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 7th February 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

           

     
               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C, Y1Dr, Y1Di 98% Expected Attendance 

Y3Kn 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2W, Y5C, Y6K 96% Expected Attendance 

Y2M, Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Rec P, Y6D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y4H 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Ke, Y4G 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 
George Lennox Eliza Jax Ryley Elliott Jakobi 
Brody Oliver Harry Bailey Teddy Bobby Jessica 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Jude Azaan Ava Paige Mason Nathan Mia Kian 
Elise Sienna Serena Sheryl Lathia Orla Harry Noa 

Important Dates  
 
 11.02.25 – Y3 to Magna and Safer Internet Day 
 

 12.02.25 – Y1 to Sudbury Hall 
 

 12.02.25 – Valentines Disco  
 

 13.02.25 – Y5 to Cromford Mills 
 15.02.25 – February Half Term 
 24.02.25 – Term Starts 
 

 28.02.25 – International Mother Languages Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 

 

Next week we have three trips 
planned as well as our 
Wednesday Valentines Disco. 
Information about all events have 
been shared on Class Dojo and 
on Parentmail. Please contact the 
main office if you have any 
questions. 
 
Wear it Green Day 
Yesterday we spent time raising 
awareness of Children's Mental  
Health. This year’s theme was  
'Know Yourself, Grow Yourself'. 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported 
the day by wearing something green 
and also for your kind donations in 
support of Children’s Mental Health. 
 

NSPCC Numbers Day 
Today, we took part in the  
NSPCC Number Day. The  
children had a great day taking part in a 
range of activities. Thank you for your kind 
donations in support of the NSPCC. 
 

Valentines Disco 
On Wednesday we have our Valentines  
discos. 
 

 Y1, Y2, Y3 – 3:30pm until 4:45pm 
 Y4, Y5, Y6 – 5:00pm until 6:00pm 

 

School staff will be working with our ‘Fundraising 
Team’ to help the Disco’s run smoothly. Parents 
and Carers will not be needed to stay during either 
Disco. 
 
At the end of the Y1, Y2 and Y3 disco, you will be 
collecting your child from the usual after school 
places. 
 
At the end of the Y4, Y5 and Y6 disco, Y4 children 
will be collected from the main entrance. Y5 and 
Y6 will come out of their normal gate.  

1 week until half term! 

Scooters, Bikes 
Our school policy (for everyone’s 
safety) is that children bringing 
bikes/scooters onto the premises  
are not allowed to ride them until they 
have left school. Thank you for your 
ongoing support and understanding. 

Make-up 
Please can I remind you that  
children are not permitted to  
wear make-up to school.  


